
Memorandum mentioning A. A. Baskous' observations at the Woodstock Festival

Memorandum from Dr. Daniel P. McMahon of the Albany Regional Office of the New York State Department of Health to 
Commissioner Dr. Hollis S. Ingraham mentioning an attached copy of Mr. A. A. Baskous' observations at the Woodstock Festival, 
which was held in August 1969.
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